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I am writing in denial of the House Bill 3063, which will remove the ability of a parent to deny required
immunizations on behalf of their child for reason other than the child’s indicated medical diagnosis. I believe the
parents should have the right to allow or deny their child’s immunization as they wish. Requiring immunizations
will create potential problems as it injects a bacteria into the system and causes them to get a small case of that
certain virus or flu which can be extremely harmful at a young age. It is well-known that if someone is sick then
they try to avoid going by babies or small children to help prevent them from getting sick so why would we
purposefully inject “sickness” into their system? Besides that point, parents should have the ability to do what they
think is right for their children and each couple is different on their opinion. So as I previously said, I am against the
House Bill 3063.

Sincerely,
Melody Holmes
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